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Good evening,
Please be advised that the below alert was posted on our website and our
Facebook and Twitter feeds this evening. Please follow our social media
pages for real time alerts.

——————————
The Department of Real Estate (DRE) is cancelling real estate salesperson and
broker license exams in all exam centers through April 30, 2020. This action is
being taken to comply with state and local public health agencies ordering
residents to shelter in place to slow the spread of COVID-19.
 
Examinees affected by these cancellations will be notified by email and will
be allowed to reschedule their canceled exam dates using DRE’s eLicensing
system. Exam rescheduling fees will be waived for canceled exams.
 
Examinees with questions or concerns regarding canceled exams can
contact DRE’s Licensing program at (877) 373-4542 or by email at
Ask.DRELicensing@dre.ca.gov.

 
 
Shelly Wilson
Assistant Commissioner, Communications and Publications
Public Information Officer
 
Department of Real Estate
1651 Exposition Boulevard
Sacramento, CA 95815
(916) 576-8100
shelly.wilson@dre.ca.gov
 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic message transmission, including any
attachments, contains information from the California Department of Real Estate (DRE) which
may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the
individual or entity named above. Unauthorized interception, review, use, duplication, or
disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws, including the Electronic
Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please note that any
disclosure, duplication, distribution, or use of the contents of this information is prohibited. If
you have received this electronic transmission in error, please so notify the sender
immediately by a "reply to sender only" message or telephone response after which all
electronic and hard copies of the communication, including attachments, should be properly
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destroyed.


